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March 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers of sixth form students, 

Examination Season 2023 

I am writing to outline the expectations for the upcoming Year 13 exam period. 

Students will be expected to attend college each day until Friday 5th May 2023.  

From Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May, an exam preparation timetable (see overleaf) has been created 

offering a revision session for all subjects. We will be asking that all students attend these important 

sessions. Students do not need to attend college all day, they may attend their revision session and then 

leave if they wish.  

From Monday 15rd May 2023, AS and A Level exams begin.  From this date, students will still be very 

welcome to come into college for lessons, but they may choose to study at home if they prefer.  Teachers 

will be available and in their normal teaching room for students who choose to attend lessons during this 

time. 

Students should sign in at reception when they arrive at the college site. This is a necessary requirement 

for health and safety, in the event of a fire. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr N Sutton 

Director of Sixth Form 

Assistant Principal 
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